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Changing campuses from one USC campus to another is an easy process. Students 

must complete and return a change of campus form (found in the Registrar’s Office). 

The Registrar will forward your request to the new campus’ Registrar’s Office. To be 

admitted to USCB, change of campus students must be in good academic standing at 

the original campus of attendance, as well as maintaining a GPA that is above USCB 

suspension levels. (See Academic Standing in the “Academic Regulations” section of 

this bulletin.) Those students who have attempted less than 30 hours of non-

developmental course work must also meet freshman admission requirements. 


